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Hi Adam, Hope you're doing well.

I'm writing you because I'm supporting Council File 18-0538 to ban the sale and manufacture of fur products in LA. 
I'm a Los Angeles resident. My address is 5233 Riverton Ave North Hollywood 91601. Please let me know if there is 
anything I can do to help.

Thank you, 
Manny

Manny Castro 
www.mannycastro.com
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